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January 13, 2023 
NO SCHOOL

FOR STUDENTS

Volunteers Needed! If you are looking for an exciting opportunity, 
Parkway’s Book Room is in need of a serious facelift. We have a lot 
of wonderful books that both the teachers and students use on a 
daily basis, but we could use some help categorizing, labeling and 
shelving our books so they are readily available for others to use. 
If you have a few hours to spare and you are interested in helping 
us rearrange and tidy up our Book Room, we would love to hear 
from you. The hours are flexible and the reading coaches will be 
available to help guide and facilitate the organizational process. 
Please reach out to Dr. Smith via email at: haydee.smith@gdrh.org 
or by phone at (414) 351-7190 ext. 2002.

Sending the warmest wishes for a wonderful new year. As we ring in 2023, it is a great 
time to both reflect and to make new sustainable goals. Your Parkway family would like 
to wish you good health and prosperity as we continue to work together to support the 
students. Now is a wonderful time to review some structures and procedures to ensure 
that we work as a collective team to support the students’ social/emotional and academic 
growth and development. Should you have any questions or concerns pertaining to your 
student, please reach out to your child’s classroom teacher as they are the first step in the 
chain of communication. In the event that you need further support and/or the classroom 
teacher is unable to address your questions and concerns they will help connect you to 

someone (the principal, the psychologist, the guidance counselor etc.) to help answer your questions and/or concerns. 
We value our home-school partnerships and we look forward to continuing to work closely with you in 2023.

Do you ever wonder 
what happens to 
your student’s winter 
clothing, spirit wear 
and/or shoes/boots? 
In the event that your 

student has misplaced their belongings 
encourage them to check in the classroom, 
in their locker and in the Lost & Found. The 
number of items in the Lost & Found is rapidly 
growing and in need of a good home. Please 
encourage your student to visit the Lost & 
Found located in the front hallway, outside of 
the main office to collect their belongings. 

Jan. 9th	 After School Science Club at 3:00PM (Ms. Assenheimer’s room)
		
Jan. 10th	 After School Theater Club at 3:00PM (Music Room)
		
Jan. 11th	 After School PE Club at 3:00PM (Gym)
	 After School Hot Chocolate and Games Club at 3:00PM (SEL Room)
		
Jan. 12th	 After School Art Club at 3:00PM (Art Room)
	 After School Maker Club at 3:00PM (Library)


